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What's Happening?  
 
•Gull Crest Outer Loop Trail Improvements – CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!!!!! We are at it again, 
 replacing boards on the Gull 
Crest Outer Loop Trail and 
we need help moving 75 
boards into place. Lumber 
has been piled in 2 locations 
at Gull Crest and it needs to 
be placed next to boards 
ready for replacement that 
have been marked with 
orange paint. The North 
section lumber pile is located 
on the hill adjacent to the 
Spurwink Marsh. The South 
section lumber pile is located 
past the community garden 
at the edge of the meadow. 
If this sounds like something 
that would be more fun to 
do as a group, the Cape 
Elizabeth Cross Country 
Team will be moving lumber 
Saturday, September 28th, 
from 9:00 – 11:00 am. 
As soon as the lumber is in 
place, installing new boards 
will begin. If you are 
interested in helping, please 
grab a board on your next  
walk. Also, when using the Outer Loop Trail, use caution until repairs are complete. Contact 
the town planner, Maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org for more information. 
 
 

September, 2024 
 

 

FOWLER RD

FA
RM

 H
IL

L 
RDSTARBOARD DR

FENWAY RD

COOPER DR

SW
EETSIR RD

WAINWRIGHT
DR

SUSAN RD

LO
N

G
FELLO

W
 DR

ORCHARD RD

M
EADO

W
 W

AY

DEN
NISO

N DR

GULL CREST DR

GREAT
POND
TERR

VILLAGE LN

TR
AN

SF
ER

 ST
AT

IO
N RD

SALLI ANN LN

Gull Crest

")4

")9

")7
")5

Spu
rw

ink
Ave ")6

North 
Lumber
pile

South 
Lumber
pile

ÏÏÏÏÏÏ
ÏÏ
ÏÏÏÏRe
pa

irs

Repairs

Ü

400 0 400 800200 Feet

Legend
<all other values>

Blue

Red Dashed

Red

Orange

White

Yellow

None

Town of Cape Elizabeth
Gull Crest Trail Improvements



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boards on the Outer Loop Trail marked with orange paint and ready for replacement boards. 
 
 

Multi-user Mantras 
 
•Dogs on Trails. Fall is one of the nicest times to get out on the trails, especially with our furry 
friends, and our dogs. Just a few reminders when on municipal property, so that everyone will 
have a good time, dogs should remain on leash in parking lots. Dogs should always be under 
control, either by sight and voice or by leash to promote the safety and comfort of all trail 
users. Even when your dog is off-leash, you must carry a leash. The “responsible party,” which is 
anyone in possession or custody of a dog, should have no more than 3 dogs off leash. When in 
possession of more than 3 dogs, all dogs must be on leash. For more information about 
managing your dog on municipal property, please consult the Dog Ordinance, Chapter 7, on the 
town website, www.capeelizabeth.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  


